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We have had over sixty years to address the short comings of commercial nuclear 

power generation. We still have not done so, despite the efforts of those behind the 

current effort. 

The technical difficulties plus the high costs associated with these efforts should give 

cause for serious doubts about pursuing this path. Renewables are our best path 

forward. The energy and resources required to bring to fruition the proposals 

envisioned by these bills could be much better spent on wind, solar, and geothermal 

development.      


